
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Robyn Berndt on behalf of RBuys-Web 
Tuesday, August 20,2013 2:37 PM 
'tracy kinane' 
RE: My Solar 'i: 

Dear Ms. Kinane: 

The allegation made below by a Solar City employee -- namely that the Arizona Corporation Commissioners "met behind 
closed doors" with APS in a coordinated effort to change the "buy back" or avoided cost rate solar customers like you 
receive a t  the end of the year -- is false. Please see the attached letter from Solar City CEO Lyndon Rive apologizing to 
the Commission for the false statement. 

I appreciate your comments regarding proposed changes to the Net metering rules. I want to emphasize that although 
APS has filed i t s  proposed changes to the Net metering rules, the Commission has not voted on the issue. You can track 
the status of the case by visiting the Commission's eDocket website at: http://edocket.azcc.gov/edocket/ (enter docket 
no. E-01345A-13-0248). 

Sincerely, 

Robert L. Burns 

-----Original Message----- 
From: t racy kina ne Jma i I to :t ki na ne @ hot ma i I .corn1 
Sent: Thursday, August 01,2013 10:17 PM 
To: RBurns-Web 
Subject: Fwd: My Solar 

ion 

> 
> Commissioner Burns, 

> I am extremely upset with you and the others on the Arizona Corporation Commission! 

> I understand that your commission met with APS behind closed doors and renegotiated the year end buyback 
calculator. For your commission to have meetings like that without public notice is certainly unethical, if not illegal. 

> Also, for your information, I will not accept the "grandfather" clause not being extended to whomever purchases m 
home. I put a substantial amount of money down on a 20 year lease agreement one year ago. At the time I believed that 
it would enhance my homes resale value. 

> It's not reasonable to change the rules after major decisions have been made! 

> Respectfully, 

>Tracy Kinane 
> 14220 N. 150th Lane 
> Surprise, AZ 85379 
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